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Oppose SB 610 for non-residents of the United States of America to apply or receive 

SNAP benefits whether temporarily or permanently in Oregon. What is wrong with the 

legislature? Please invite (NOT) more low-income vagrants to Oregon with the 

unreasonable legislation y'all keep introducing unsustainable social woke welfare 

programs. Oregon is a  slum-dump, more and more people are afraid to walk in their 

neighborhood, let their children outside to play. Predictable that in 2023 twice as 

many people if not more will leave Oregon permanently if this degradation continues 

of our beautiful Oregon. When Kotek says this, just cringe. as 'Speaker Woke' 

exasperated the vagabond catastrophe and the woke legislature went along with it. 

Shameful.  


